
Francisco &
Martita Berrios

Dear friends and
supporters,

We want to take a moment to
express our heartfelt gratitude for
your continued prayers and support
for us and the ministry at Hope
Baptist Church in Brașov. God has
been moving in amazing ways, and
we are excited to share with you the
many things He is doing here.

Recently, we had a leadership
retreat for our family group leaders
at the Harguita Christian Camp,
about 130 kilometers from Brașov. It
was a blessed time of growth,
reflection, and planning, and we are
confident that it will bear fruit in the
lives of our leaders and the families
they serve.

We also celebrated a wonderful
event at our church camp: 12
individuals made the decision to
obey God by being baptized! It was
a joyous and powerful moment,
seeing them publicly declare their
faith in Jesus Christ. Please pray for
their spiritual growth as they
continue on this journey with the
Lord.

 This month, we are starting a new class for those interested in
becoming members of our church. We are thrilled that 24 new
people have signed up! The church is growing, and we are
grateful for how God is adding to our community.

Due to this growth, we have had to start holding two worship
services on Sunday mornings because we no longer fit in the
sanctuary. This is truly a blessing, and we are grateful for the
opportunity to continue expanding our reach and sharing God’s
Word with more people.

We also ask for your prayers as we have begun a new cycle of
small group ministry in September. These groups are crucial for
discipleship and fellowship, and we pray that they will be a
source of strength and encouragement for everyone involved.
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 • Make a check payable to World
Reach and mail to the address to the
right with a note indicating your
preference for supporting "Berrios
ministry"

Thank you for standing with us, for your prayers,
and for your generous support. We are so
grateful for each of you and the part you play in
what God is doing here in Brașov. We pray that
God continues to bless you as you partner with
us in the expansion of His Kingdom.

Lastly, please continue to lift up our counseling ministry in prayer. We have been blessed to
serve not only those in our church, but also people from various countries through our online
platform. It is a privilege to bring hope and healing to those in need, and we trust that God will
continue to work through this ministry.

• Go to world-reach.org/donate to
give once or set up monthly recurring
gifts under the campaign for "Berrios"

Would you partner to provide the
support we must raise for the mission
of World Reach to serve in Romania?

With gratitude
and blessings,

Francisco &
Martita

PO Box 26155 Birmingham, AL 35260 •
info@world-reach.org • (205) 979-2400 •

world-reach.org


